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In Reply, Refer To:
HDA-CA

Ms. Laurie Berman

Director

California Department of Transportation
1120 N Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of Caltrans LOI for Request of Delegated Authority to Caltrans for
STIP Amendment Approvals under the SEP-16

Dear Ms. Berman:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Letter of Interest (LOI) dated November 7, 2018
requesting the delegation of authority to Caltrans for the approval of Statewide Transportation
Improvement Program (STIP) amendments under the Special Experimental Project Sixteen (SEP-
16) per Federal Register Notice dated September 20, 2018.

All LOIs under the SEP-16 are subject to review by a team of members involving the FHWA
California Division and the FHW A Headquarters for an initial evaluation of the proposal. We
anticipate we will complete our initial evaluation within 30 days of the date of this letter. After the
initial evaluation is completed, a formal response will be provided, which will either request the
submittal of a Concept Paper or provide an explanation for not advancing the proposal.

Should you have any questions about this process, please contact Zylkia Mamn—Ymnbo RBSO
Manager, at 213-894-6663 or at Zylkia.Martin-Yambo@dot.gov.

Sincerely,

Vincent P. Mdfnmano
Division Administration
Federal Highway Administration



